Dear Governor DeSantis & Jeff Koerner Management Director of FL DEP:

As the County of __________’s Director/Fleet manager of Transportation I would like to request that the State of Florida utilize a portion of the VW Settlement Fund to help our Municipality reduce Carbon Pollution and Maintenance Expenses.
Your office has been made aware by several of our fellow Transportation Directors that the ECO Fuel System has shown positive results in reducing Carbon Emissions. Diesel Regeneration Cycles due to the reduction of Carbon Particulates have shown to be reduced as much as 75%. The benefit to reducing Hydrocarbons in addition to reducing harmful emissions is less Maintenance, Downtime and Fuel consumption.
Carbon is the enemy, we request your assistance and support in helping to reduce the Carbon Pollution released into the air. For Certified Environmental Reports click here and review them. NASA, US Government, Homeland Security and many more references can validate our request.
For a few hundred dollars per vehicle you can help us take immediate action to reduce Carbon Pollution without any Chemicals or Maintenance (click here) required. 
Thank you,

Email addresses: Alex.Buss@FloridaDEP.gov, Public.Services@FloridaDEP.gov , VWMitigation@Floridadep.gov, https://www.flgov.com/email-the-governor/
Twitter@GovRonDeSantis
